
San Luis Obispo Duplicate Bridge Club                                                                                          

Board Minutes for April 10, 2015 

The meeting was called to order by President Bill Ringbom at 4:05 P.M. Board members Jean 

Wilson, Leda Fields, Don Alderman, Bob Clark, Bill Donovan, and Club Manager Barbara 

Weiss were present.  Mary Neal was absent. 

Minutes: of the March 13, 2015 were approved.  

Treasurer’s Report: The balance as of March 31, 2015 was $5799.87. Net income for March 

was ($64.22). The month’s table count was 121 1/2.  

Club Manager’s Report: Barbara suggested that we change the location of the sign-up desk to 

be in front of the director’s station. 

Be sure to let Barb know if more supplies are needed. 

Old Business:  Bill Ringbom reported that the letter sent to John Lyddon was reviewed by the 

Unit Board. 

ACBL is starting to establish a partnership desk for tournaments and eventually local games, 

with this in mind the board decided to postpone adopting Pianola. 

New Business: A motion was made by Bill Donovan to install Bridge Composer and have a 

workshop for the Directors on its use. It was seconded by Leda Fields. All voted in favor. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:30. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Leda Fields 

 

 

 


